
 

Daily Bulletin for February 5th, 2024 
 

• Congratulations to the Elementary girls for winning the Elementary Student Council Diaper Drive!  Girls collected 829 diapers, 
the boys collected 323 diapers, for a total of 1,152 diapers collected! Thank you to all who donated!  

• Attention High School students: Payments for the skiing or bowling trip should be brought in this week. See Ms. Schott 

for a receipt slip with the total owed. If you have changed your mind on having a school lunch packed, please let Ms. Schott 
know today. 

• Attention BPA students: Reminder concessions in Morris at the wrestling tournament for your shift. We work from 8am to 

3 pm.   If you have not signed up for a shift, do so before Friday.  This helps pay for state conference trips. 

• NHS during homeroom on Tuesday. 

• NO KB practice on Thursday. 

• Attention Parents: In celebration of the 100th day of school, we are asking that each child dress as if he/she is 100 years 

old on Friday, Febraury 9th. Be creative and keep in mind this is for fun!  

• Snowball Week is Feb. 20th – 23rd. Dress up days: Tuesday: Color day (Seniors/6th grade - Pink, Juniors & 5th grade - 
Green, Sophomores & 4th grade - Yellow, Freshman & 3rd grade - Black, 8th grade & 2nd grade - Orange, 7th grade, 1st grade 
and Kindergarten - Blue, PreK - Rainbow and Staff - Purple). Wednesday: PJ Day. Thursday: Dress as your favorite Decade.  
Friday: Spirit Day. 

• Sign-up sheets for the Volleyball Tournament and the Talent Show will be hung up around the school. Make sure you have 

appropriate team names. 

• Computer #109 is missing at this time. Please see Jenny or Nikki in the office (or Mrs. Derung) if you know where it may 
be. 

• Mark your Calendars! The H.S. Ski & Bowling Trip has been scheduled for Wednesday, February 14th.  

• FOUND: A pair of glasses and a water bottle were found. Please come to the office to claim. 

 

Reminders 

• Attention Senior girls: The American Legion Auxiliary is sponsoring its 77th annual American Legion MN Girls State 
program Sunday thru Saturday, June 9-15, 2024 at Bethel College. This program gives students many opportunities. There is 

no cost to the student, their family or the school. The sponsored student(s) must have completed their Junior year of H.S. If 
you are interested, please see Mr. Jerome.  

• Help support the CA Junior Class fundraiser with a purchase of a custom-made board game or a 60-in-1 arcade bar 

top machine. Board games include 4 player Carbles Boards ($60), Mancala ($20), and Cribbage ($30). Contact Mr. or Ms. 
Schott or a Junior class member to place your order. 

• Attention all 7-12th grade students interested in participating in the upcoming trap season, there is a sign-up sheet in 

the office. Please add your name and email to the list if you are interested or planning to participate. Let Mr. Viss, the new 

head trap coach at Morris High School, know if you have any questions. 

• If your parents are a member of either Federated Telephone, Traverse Electric or Agralite Cooperative and are 
16-17 years old, you are eligible to win a trip to Washington D.C. See Mrs. Marty for details. 

• Reminder to C-A Parents/Guardians/Students: The cold temps are here. Please have appropriate clothing: such as 

winter coats, hats, waterproof mittens, snow pants and boots.  

• Important Reminder to High School Students: Only 9th-12th graders are able to leave the School during Lunch Hour. 
9th–12th graders leaving the school are not allowed to drive their vehicles. 9th–12th graders are not allowed to go to other 

students' homes during lunch hour. Any violation of these rules and others during Lunch Hour will result in you losing the 

privilege of leaving school grounds for a time or for the rest of the year. 
 

BAND/CHOIR SCHEDULE  
Band – Mon, Wed, Fri    Choir – Tues, Thurs 

EVENTS 
  DATE  TIME EVENT  PLACE/BUS    

2/5/24 5:45pm BBB vs Redwood Valley Morris  

2/6/24 7:00pm Vars GBB Montevideo  
2/8/24 1:00pm B-Vars S&D vs WCC Morris 


